
Dear TCA Family and Friends, 

TCA’s Board of Directors would like to share some highlights from our June 12th Board meeting: 

Celebrate TCA 

We celebrated the three Destination Imagination Teams (Elementary, Junior High and High School) that 
competed at Globals last month and the five High School students who will compete at Speech and 
Debate Nationals next week.  Both groups performed very well at their respective State 
Competitions.  We are very proud of these students for representing TCA so well in these important 
extracurricular activities. 

Capital Construction Update 

David Tubb, Director of Operations gave an update on the construction progress at our campuses.  Staff 
members successfully moved out of the North modulars to the Central modulars last week. The vacated 
modulars at North will be removed in the next few weeks to make way for the new auditorium and 
gym.  Also, the city removed the North traffic circle on Stout Road.  Lane painting and striping will be 
completed soon.  At Central, the 4th grade modulars were removed last week to make way for re-
construction of the second Central Elementary playground.  Also, lots of dirt is being moved and drainage 
prep completed for installation of the new Central turf field.  It will be a very busy summer for operations 
to prepare all the grounds for the beginning of school.  We’re excited to see all the progress made over the 
summer. 

Adopt-a-School Program 

In an effort to continue to be as connected as possible with the TCA community and to build an 
appreciation for the variety of events, programs, and accomplishments that each of our seven schools 
provide, our board members have been assigned to the following schools for the next school year: 

College Pathways- Paul Baker 

Cottage School- Rob Moulton 

Central Elementary– Jeff Rudder 

East Elementary– Bill Jennings 

North Elementary– Teri Goin 

Junior High School– Peggy Litttleton 

High School– Becky VanVleet 

  

As always, if you have any questions or comments, you can email the board at talk2tcaboard@gmail.com 

Have a wonderful summer, 

Tom LaValley 

Board Chair 

TCA Mission Statement 

The Classical Academy exists to assist parents in their mission to develop exemplary citizens, equipped 
with analytical thinking skills, virtuous character, and a passion for learning, all built upon a solid 

foundation of knowledge. 


